
From the Principal’s Desk 
 

Dear Parents and Community Members 

This week the NAPLAN results have been released, it is important to  
remember that this test only takes into consideration the results of our  
students in one test on one day amounting to less than four hours, four times 
throughout a student’s years of schooling. They do not  however assess the 
skills or attributes of the students in other areas of interest such as sport, mu-
sic or art. NAPLAN does however help parents and educators to see if  
children are meeting important numeracy and literacy standards, mapping 
progress but also identifying strengths and weaknesses in teaching programs. 
If parents or carers have any questions or concerns relating to the NAPLAN 
results please feel free to contact me through the school.  

Today I had the opportunity to sit in and watch our students engage in the 
Southwest Arts “Threads of our Communities” program visit. Students were 
provided with the opportunity to take part in French or Tomboy Knitting and 
were able to create some masterpieces of their own. All students are to be 
commended in the way in which they actively and enthusiastically participated 
in the program.  

In the coming weeks we will be introducing the Accelerated Reader program 
into the school. The Accelerated Reader is highly engaging and motivates  
students to read and improves their reading age and comprehension. From my 
past experience in using the program I believe it is highly effective and has 
proven results in improving students’ reading and comprehension. Once  
students have completed reading a book, they take a short online quiz which 
provides both students and the teacher with immediate feedback towards 
their reading goals, improvement in reading and recommends available books 
that the student may be interested in.  
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Clare Connection  
Challenges and learning - the heart of our community  

Notes home this week  

 

Calendar Dates 

Southwest Arts Visit  23/8 

Riverina Primary Athletics Carnival 2/9 

Last Day of Term  22/9 

Students Return Term 4  10/10 

Melbourne Cup Luncheon  1/11 

  



Students of the Week  

Week 5 

Skye Fitzgerald  

Becoming more willing to  
experiment with new concepts 

      Merit Awards  
Week 5 - Ollie Fitzgerald “Improved attitude towards work” 
Week 6 - Liam Butler and Jake Brumby “Great work in creating a Lego Movie” 
    

Week 6 

Larah Butler 

Positive attitude and effort all 
week  



Check Out What We Are Learning - Exaggerated Poetry  

 





Please find below the current Term 3 calendar as it stands. Please note that this is subject to change and keep an eye out 
for any notes that come home.  

Term 3 - Diary Dates 



Community News  

If you wish to have any community news or announcements included in the 

CLARE PUBLIC SCHOOL NEWSLETTER.  

Please forward all items to: clare-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Subject: Newsletter articles  

The CLARE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER will be published each fortnight. 



Attention  all  Ladies – 
Don’t miss the bus to Broken Hill!! 

The Wentworth Rural Women’s Group 
have booked accommodation and a bus 

to travel to Broken Hill for the 
2016 Rural Women’s Gathering 

28th – 31st October. 
We are looking for ladies who would 
like to join us for a long week-end 
of guest speakers, workshops and 

great company. 
For enquiries, contact: 

Jann Lawrence-0427886806  
Chris Larwood-0350270220 
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